Public Health Sarvice

Natlonal Institutes of Health
Bethesds, Maryland 20892

March 4, 1993

Mr. Frank Zappa
P.0O. Box 5265 -
North Hollywood, CA 81616-5265

Dear Mr, Zappa':

‘-F{'Aank. you for your faxed message to me dated February 10, 1983. | am overwhslmed
and delighted at the great public response to the creation of the Office of Alternative
Medicine at the National Institutes of Health.

Your comments concerning the work of Dr, Dean Kraft are duly noted along with other
letters of support. Please be assured that we will try to be dlizgent in attempting to
pursue our evaluatlons of unconventional healing practices. |

Again, thank you for your comments and best wishes on your journey to recovery.

., M.B.A.
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